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Aug 25th - TBA 

"Dare to Care” 

Call to Order: 12:08 PM 
President Rich Hawley did not ring the bell because it is being repaired. 
Members present totaled 14 since there were several returnees. 
 
Invocation 
Led by Dan Phillips 
followed by Pledge of Allegiance and the Optimists’ Creed 
 
President’s Report 
Sept. 21 at 7 PM-next board meeting 
Sept. 8 and Sept. 22nd -remaining meetings in this quarter 
Ron reported that Amanda Hughes contacted him about speaking; perhaps she can 
come to the Sept. 8th meeting. 
Ron Eberhart and Jeff Olson are the only members still in the running for perfect        
attendance this quarter! 
 
Sunshine Report 
Gary Burk reported nothing new. 
Karen Morris said Shannon’s husband is undergoing therapy and the club was asked 
for prayers for him. 
 
Sarge Josh 
collected conscience money from Michelle, Ken, Gary, 
Ron, Bob, Jeff, Karen , Dan 
 
President 
Bad Dad Jokes 
Why did the cookie go to the doctor’s office?    
He felt crummy! 
What has 4 wheels and flies?   
A garbage truck! 
What did the policeman say to his belly button?  
You’re under a vest. 
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Receipt of  
A thank you from Camp Carson for 80 years of support from Downtown Optimist Club. 
Ron reported we were just short of $1500, but the foundation sent a check for $3000. 
 
Banquet 
Photos-some have not been turned in for the booklet- Frank Amodio (Sally will check 
on), Beth Dietsch, Todd Wahl, Ken Dennis (Jeff will check on), Jason Rucker (sent this 
morning) 
President Rich has sent email to all; remember to put your name with the photo and 
turn in before Aug. 31st deadline to:  Info@acclaimgraphics.com 
 
Also, artwork for ads have the same deadline and need to be sent to that email           
address. 
 
Karen will pay for a special ad that was discussed. 
 
Agenda of 100 year Celebration Discussed 
 
BSA Troop 374 will march in with flag 
Gary has the power point presentation 
Candace Chapman, Executive Director of Downtown Evansville will give the proclama-
tion that Ron is working on  
History of Club will be covered by Ron, Emily, Josh, and John Perkins-each will cover 
25 years. They were asked to dress in period costumes. 
Mike Novak will be listed as District Governor 
Letters have been sent to district members-Ron will follow up 
Rich updated payments given at today’s meeting 
Estimate of 40 people so far for dinner; Rich estimates 50 people will attend 
Make your check out to : Evansville Downtown Optimist Club 
Discussion on Donaldson Capital Management; Ken will visit in person; Karen           
suggested asking them for an ad 
Rich will reserve food 2 weeks before. 
He will contact the hotel regarding cancellation if COVID calls for it. 
We may need to distance ourselves at tables with 4 or 6 people at a table. 
 
Special Award Presentation 
Ron will arrange  
 
Adjournment: 1:05 PM 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Sally Olson 
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